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22nd May 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,         

Parents’ Questionnaire – School reopening - May 2020– Key Findings 

There were 121 online responses, around 40% of the families in the school. In addition, 38 parent / carers 
were contacted by phone and asked when they would be happy for their child to return to school.   
 
Here are the results for the three key questions:  
 

1.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents had widely different opinions about when they were happy for their child to return to school, with 
just 30.6% of the online responses preferring the Governments suggested date of 1st June for some year 
groups. Adding in the results of the 38 parents contacted by phone gives slightly different percentages: 
summer term: 28.3%, autumn term: 35.8%, not sure: 26.4%, after a vaccine: 9.4%. 
 

2.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The overwhelming majority of parents (95.9%) felt that the school has communicated well during the school 
closure using the updated website pages, texts and emails direct to teachers and the weekly Community 
Friday Flyer.   
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3.  

 
 

Most parents (79.3%) felt the home learning set by the school during the closure had met their child’s needs. The 

school has already, at the beginning of May, contacted individual parents to find out if they need a different 

approach and prepared some printed packs for those children who prefer that to online work. We will contact those 

parents that answered ‘No’ directly to find out what we can do to improve the home learning set for these children.  

Many thanks to all parents and carers who completed the survey.  

This questionnaire will help us plan for the school reopening later in the year and to further improve the home 

learning we provide to those pupils still at home.  

Kind regards 

  

D Newson 

 

David Newson (Assistant Head Teacher) 
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